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Letter of Support for the California Department of Transportation’s Funding Request to Perform Environmental
Clearance for Geotechnical Investigation of a Potential New Alignment of U.S. Highway 101 between Klamath
and Crescent City Near the Area Known as Last Chance Grade (Supervisor Ryan Sundberg)

That the Board of Supervisors authorize the Chair to sign the Letter of Support.
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